
   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Paul Heseltine 
Associate Director, Finance 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
 
 

26 September 2008 
 
 
Dear Paul 
 
Changes to the licence fee cost recovery principles following the Consumers, Estate 
Agents and Redress Act 2007. 
 
I am writing in response to the above Consultation. On the basis that the proposed changes 
to the licence fee cost recovery principles document are in line with the proposed 
modification to Standard Licence Condition 3 (Payments by Licensee to the Authority) as 
outlined in the recent Ofgem Consultation ‘Modification of Licences and Codes to reflect the 
abolition of energywatch and its replacement with the new National Consumer Council’, we 
have no objections to the implementation of the changes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Joanna Roberts 
Regulation Officer 
Tel: 029 2027 8541 
Email: Joanna.roberts@wwutilities.co.uk 
 
 
 
 


